
 

 

 

 

7th February 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

Election of Parent Governor 

 

 

We have received two nominations for the vacant parent governor position. 

 

In accordance with election arrangements, we attach a ballot paper which includes details of the 

candidates. Each parent/carer is allowed a vote so you have been provided with two ballot papers. Paper 

copies are available in main reception. 

 

Your votes are important to the election process and we look forward to receiving completed forms by 9am 

on Thursday 17th February 2022. Please place ballot forms in a sealed envelope marked “Ballot Paper” and 

send to school for the attention of Mrs H. Rodgers. 

 

If you are relying on student post, please ask your child to hand your envelope containing your ballot 

paper(s) to main reception. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs H Rodgers 

Clerk to the Governing Body 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 
 

SACKVILLE SCHOOL 
BALLOT PAPER FOR PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION 

SECRET 
 
 

Election of Parent Governor 
 
1. Vote by placing an X in the box of the candidate of your choice. Please do not mark this ballot 
 paper in any other way. 
2. Do not vote for more than one candidate. 
3. Each parent/carer is entitled to one vote. 
4. Each parent/carer must vote on a separate form. 
5. Please return the form to the school, by hand or post, in a sealed envelope marked “BALLOT 
 PAPER”. To arrive not later than Thursday 17th February 2022 at 9 a.m. 
 
 
 

 
Scott Carson 
 
I was a teacher for fifteen years, of which eight I was a Deputy Head in 
an outstanding SEN school. Currently I work as a Psychotherapeutic 
Counsellor with adolescents and adults.  
 
I have experience of being a teacher governor, responsible for pastoral 
care, I also worked in the Finance committee. I work part-time for a local 
trust that supports adults with learning difficulties. I’m the director and 
joint owner of a successful children’s nursery and pre-school in the local 
area.  
 

 

 

 
Anna Kilpatrick 
 

• I have been a parent governor at Sackville for the past four years. I'm 
currently the Chair of the Teaching and Learning committee and have 
been actively involved in many decisions, including the recent 
recruitment of key staff. 
 

• I have two children at Sackville, a son in the 6th form and a daughter 
in year 9. I was an English teacher for 23 years, including being a 
Head of Department and a boarding school housemistress to 63 
teenage girls! I recently left teaching to pursue a new full time career 
in the fashion industry which is great fun and luckily leaves me some 
space to support the school my children are lucky enough to be at. 

 

• I am inspired by the energy and determination at Sackville; I'm so 
proud of this school and would love to continue to serve the 
community by staying in the role. 
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